
 \\Sfil3\Shared Folders\Democracy\Council & Cttee\zPdf committee papers\STDS\2013\2013-09-27\REP Standards 08 Best Practice 2013-09-
27.doc 

9/19/2013 

   

Report to  Standards committee Item 

 27 September 2013 

Report of Head of law and governance 

Subject Best practice in promoting good behaviour in public life 
8 

 

 

Purpose  

This report highlights the matters outlined in the Committee of Standards in Public Life 
(CSPL) report ‘Standards Matter - a review of best practice in promoting good behaviour 
in public life,’ which was published in January 2013. 

Recommendation  

This report is for discussion and information only.  

Financial implications 

None 

Contact officers 

Philip Hyde 01603 212440 

Background documents 

None 
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Report  

1. The report 'Standards Matter: A Review of Best Practice in Promoting Good 
Behaviour in Public Life (Cm. 8519)' argues that much of the basic infrastructure 
to improve standards in public life is now in place. The report aimed to analyse 
what has been shown to work best in promoting high standards and to take stock 
of current areas of risk. The project was launched in May 2012, and the final 
report was published in January 2013. 

2. Statements of key principles and codes of conduct have been adopted by most 
public bodies, new regulators have been created or had their existing remits 
clarified, and awareness of principles such as integrity, accountability and 
openness has increased considerably. 

3. Standards of behaviour in many areas of public life have improved, but the CSPL 
finds it disturbing that concerns continue to be raised about the integrity of so 
many of the country's key institutions, or those within them. 

4. Evidence from the past few years suggests that there is still much to do before the 
high standards in public life to which we all aspire are fully internalised by the 
cultures of all our public institutions.  

5. The report concludes that the need is not for more principles, codes or regulators, 
but rather for the existing arrangements to be more consistently and actively 
implemented. 

6. The executive summary and conclusions are annexed in this report. The full report 
can be read at www.public-standards.gov.uk. 
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